
SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER 

 

1221-2021 

 

Celebrating 800 Years 
of Memoriale Propositi 

and the establishment of the 

Third Order Franciscans 
 

 
 

The Secular Franciscan Order of South Australia  

announce with great joy the celebration of  

800 years of the Memoriale Propositi 1221–2021. 

 

For this reason, we are celebrating as an Order,  

of its Promulgation on Wednesday 11
th

 August 2021,  

with Solemn Mass celebrated by 

Most Reverend Patrick O’Regan, Archbishop of Adelaide,  

7:00pm at St Francis of Assisi Church,  

59 Newton Road, Newton SA. 

 

All are welcome to come and celebrate with joy  

800 years of Memoriale Propositi 1221-2021. 

The fist written Rule of the Brothers of Penance,  

now known as the, Secular Franciscan Order 

 

Pax et Bonum 


